
Museum of Stories 2024

Free offer for Luton schools!

Museum of Stories: Bury Park is a community audio walk of
true local stories in a geolocated app. The route runs up and
down Dunstable Road and is accessed through your
smartphone.

Launched last year, Museum of Stories has been free in app
stores for six months. This year, the team behind it will be
running three timed walks along the route, aimed exclusively
at Luton schools, colleges and youth groups.

The walk takes about an hour, with an optional free Q&A
afterwards for another hour. Students can meet the team
behind the project, ask questions, and gain an insight into
both local history and the creative industries.

The walk content is suitable for all ages, though each walker will need their own smartphone
so is likely to suit 13+.

Walks start and end outside Alexandra Opticians, 88 Dunstable Road. Each walk can
accommodate up to 30 students and we are encouraging schools to book in groups.

Walks must take place before the end of the summer term, we are currently canvassing
teachers about the best dates and times of day.

If you are interested please respond to this email with dates and times in before 19 July
2024 which would suit your school to visit as a group.

Walks can be during timetabled classes, after school,
or on a Saturday - whichever is easier to allow you to
attend. We want as many local schools as possible to
take advantage of this opportunity, so please let us
know!

Email fin@appliedstories.co.uk to register your interest
and let us know a slot which would work for your class
or group.
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